
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE  •  U.S. DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

Mount Rainier National Park needs YOUR input!
The National Park Service is seeking public input to better understand issues and opportunities for visitor 
travel and recreation along the road from Nisqually Entrance (Ashford) to Paradise. The plan is in the early 
stages of development, and the National Park Service needs your help identifying key issues and potential 
management strategies. 

How to get involved: Visit parkplanning.nps.gov/NisquallyCorridor between August 10th, 2020, and 
October 5th, 2020, to submit your input! 

Flip card over to see key issues addressed by this plan and more information on how to provide your input!

https://parkplanning.nps.gov/projectHome.cfm?projectId=95095


Key issues addressed by this plan include:

•	 Quality of the visitor’s 
experience from arriving 
to leaving the park

•	 Traffic congestion leading 
up to the park entrances 
and on the Nisqually and 
Paradise Roads

•	 Congestion in parking lots

•	 Quality of the experience 
at visitor facilities, 

scenic viewpoints, 
and along trails

•	 Damage to subalpine 
meadows, streamside 
vegetation, and other 
natural resources

•	 Protection of culturally 
significant transportation 
assets like roads, trails, 
and bridges

More information, including 
the timeline for the Nisqually 
Corridor Management Plan, can 
be found at parkplanning.nps.gov/
NisquallyCorridor

https://parkplanning.nps.gov/projectHome.cfm?projectId=95095
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